
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 11th November 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the autumn term! We have begun new learning in earnest in all classes, with a 
great buzz of enthusiasm around the school this week. 
 
We will be observing two minutes’ silence to mark Armistice Day (Remembrance) at 11am on Monday 11th 
November. We will also be talking to the children about the importance of marking this occasion and its wider links 
to the shared Christian Core Value and British Value of respect. 
 
Next Friday (15th November), we will also be taking part in Children in Need. Pupils will be able to dress up in non-
uniform - with a £1 donation on the gate - and are also invited to mark the occasion by creating a representation of 
Pudsey Bear in any way they choose; this could be a drawing, paper craft, by baking or even writing to describe 
the character.  
Children should bring their entries in to the school office to be judged.  
The three best entries will win a special commemorative prize. 
 
With my thanks and best wishes,  
Mr Will Emmens, Head of School 

This week 
 

Mon 11th – Weds 13th Nov - parents’ evenings 
(appointment only) 
 
Tues 12th Nov – open morning for 2025 
reception intake, 9-10am 
 
Wednesday 13th Nov – Cluster Cross Country 
@ Coltishall (invite only) 
 
Friday 15th Nov – Child In Need, non-uniform  
 
Friday 15th Nov – Coots Cake sale (FOSS) 

Coming up  
 

Mon 18th Nov – individual and sibling photographs 
 
Thursday 28th Nov – Norwich East cross country finals and 
Langley (invite only) 
 
Friday 29th Nov – FOSS Christmas fair 3.10-5pm at Salhouse 
Jubilee Hall 
 
Tuesday 3rd Dec – Reception/Y6 height and weight checks 
 
Friday 6th Dec – Year 6 Crucial Crew visit 

Christmas Lunch 13th December 
 

Can be ordered on Pupil Asset as hot or 
vegetarian option. 
 
Packed lunches and jacket potatoes will still be 
available. 
 

 

Class Fundraising – Christmas Cards 
 

If you missed ordering Christmas cards or gifts, don’t panic! 
 
You will be still be able to place an order when the shop opens 
again for orders between 15th November and noon on 24th 
November. 

Sports Equipment for schools 
 

 
 

Don’t forget we’re still collecting tokens. 
 
The campaign runs until 7th December so there is still lots of time 
to collect.   
 
We need to collect a minimum 1000 tokens so please spread the 
word. 
 
All tokens can be handed in at the school office. 
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Fundraising for FOSS 
 

Our first class bake sale will be starting with Coots class on Friday 15th November. 
We kindly ask all Coots families to buy, bake and donate baked goods to be sold after school. 

All money raised goes towards Friends of Salhouse School to help pay for events, activities, equipment 
and class trips that the school would not otherwise be able to fund. 

The class which raises the most money from their bake sale will receive a special treat at the end of the 
summer term. 
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FOSS Christmas Fair 

 

 

 
 

Salhouse Primary School: Soaring on wings 
 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This year’s Friends of Salhouse School (FOSS) 

Christmas Fair will be taking place on Friday 29th 

November, 3:10-5pm, at Salhouse Village Hall. 

 

If you’d like your child to have the opportunity to meet Father 

Christmas and receive a gift, please email FOSS: 

foss2019@yahoo.com with your child’s name, age and class. 

The cost will be £3 per child. 

 

 

 

 

We are also looking for donations and volunteers to 

help make this year’s Christmas Fair a fun and festive 

event for all.  

Please bring any donations to the school office or 

contact the FOSS team: foss2019@yahoo.com if you 

can help with the following: 

* Any unwanted toys/books in good condition to be 

sold at the Christmas Fair. 

* Any items/gifts for our Tombola. 

* Chocolate bars that we can use for our Chocolate 

hampers as part of our raffle prizes. 

* Volunteers to help out at the Christmas Fair including 

setting up, the Fair itself, and the clear up afterwards.  

 


